
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, March 23, 2025 
Third Sunday of Lent – Cycle C 

 

9:30 AM Choir warm up 
10:00 AM Holy Mass ← NEW MASS TIME! 

Lector: Nancy Pokriki 

11:15 AM Coffee hour, Adult Bible Study, SOCL 

Monday, March 24, 2025 

Feast – Gabriel, Archangel 
 

9:00 AM +Mary Wilk, by Family 

11:30 AM Bingo 

7:00 PM Harmonia Choir rehearsal 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 

Solemnity – Annunciation of the BVM 

 

9:00 AM Holy Mass 

Wednesday, March 26, 2025 

Castulus, M 

 
8:00 AM Mass of the Day 
12:00 PM Lenten service at Lancaster 

Presbyterian Church 

Thursday, March 27, 2025 

John of Damascus, P, D, C 
 

9:00 AM Fish Fry prep 

10:00 AM Seniors Gathering – Hand Towel Bingo 

11:30 AM Stations of the Cross 

Friday, March 28, 2025 
Guntramnus, K, C 

 

8:00 AM +Matthew Nyczko, by Joan Sulewski 

4:00 PM Fish Fry 

7:00 PM Stations of the Cross 

Saturday, March 29, 2025 
Mark & Cyril, M 

 

4:30 PM Choir warm up 

5:00 PM Holy Mass 
Lector: Anne Marie Szpylman 

Sunday, March 30, 2025 
Fourth Sunday of Lent – Cycle C 

 

9:30 AM Choir warm up 
10:00 AM Holy Mass 

Lector: Frank Russo 

11:15 AM Coffee hour, Adult Bible Study, SOCL 

Welcome to Holy Mother of the Rosary Cathedral! 

Whether you are a member, seeking a new spiritual home, 

or just stopping in to visit, you are welcome here. 

Mass is at 5 PM Saturday and 10 AM Sunday 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS 
 

MARCH: Norm Glowka, James Chester, 

James Crane, Charles Daehn 

Dear Parish Family, 
 

Please be aware that I am available for: spiritual 

direction, private confession, blessing of homes, 

visitation of the sick, visitation of the homebound, 

and other pastoral ministrations. Please call the 

office at 716-685-5766 for an appointment. 
 

Love and blessing, 
 

Fr. Joseph Pasquella 

 

READINGS FOR THIS WEEK 
 

Monday:      Feast – Gabriel, Archangel 

  Daniel 9:22-26  Rev 22:1-5 

        Luke 1:26-38 
 

Tuesday: Solemnity – Annunciation of the BVM 

  Isaiah 7:10-14            Hebrews 10:4-10 

         Luke 1:26-38 
 

Wednesday: Daniel 4:1, 5-9  Matthew 5:17-19 
 

Thursday: Jeremiah 7:23-28 Luke 11:14-23 
 

Friday:  Hosea 14:2-10  Mark 12:28-34 
 

Saturday: Hosea 6:1-6  Luke 18:9-14 
 

Invitation to learn more about our parish 
 

For those interested in joining our parish or 

learning more about us: please contact our 

administrative assistant Cheryl at our parish 

office so as to set up an appointment to meet 

with Bishop John or Father Joe. 

 

 

The Cathedral Ladies Guild will be holding a 

spring/summer clothing drive from March 15 – 

April 27. Please bring any clean, gently used items 

and leave them in the coat room in the hall. Time 

for some spring cleaning! 
 

Thank you! 

Prayer for the Sick 
 

Heavenly Father of mercy and love, hear our prayers 

for the sick members of our community and for all who 

are in need. May they find consolation, lasting health, 

and deliverance in Your healing presence, and we 

thank You for all Your gifts. We ask this through Jesus 

Christ our Lord. 
 

We pray for Cheryl Eckert, Bob Giczkowski, Sharon 

Kupkowski, Dave Lasek, Raymond Lasinski, Fr. Joe 

Pasquella, Nick Piechowicz, Vicki Rencewicz, Jerry 

Ruszala, Diane Scher, Yvonne Seekins, Joyce 

Shalkowski, Fr. Sr. Joseph Soltysiak, and Denise 

Swantek. 

 

HMRC BINGO 

Every Monday at 11:30AM 

Door opens at 10:00 AM 

STW #54 $ 0 

BROWN #52 $ 1,000 

BONUS BALL $ 0 

QUEEN OF HEARTS $ 0 
 

This Week’s Team: 

Team 1 
 

 

 

77th Bowling Tournament 
 

           Registration packets for this year’s 

           Bowling Tournament are available 

in 

           the vestibule. The tournament is 

           hosted in Hamtramck, MI by Holy 

           Cross Parish in Hamtramck and Our 

Savior Parish in Dearborn Heights, and is May 16-

18. The registration deadline is next Sunday, 

March 30. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Mass Time Change! 

 

Our Sunday Mass time has changed! It is 

now 10:00 AM. 
 

       

Fish Fry Appeal 
 

    We have begun six grueling weeks of

       fish frys. Some of the regular 

       workers will need a break; 

  therefore, we will be needing 

individuals to work in the kitchen or dining area. 
 

If you are interested in helping out, please call the 

office. Thank you in advance. 
 

Norm Glowka, Chairperson 

Lenten Food Pantry Collection 

 

Please help our local food pantries this Lenten season 

by donating dry and canned goods, paper products, 

and personal hygiene items until April 6. 
 

All collected items will be distributed to the local 

pantries in Lancaster and Depew. Drop-off 

receptacles are located in the church vestibule and 

near the entrance to the Bishop Peplowski Church 

Hall. 
 

Your kindness is greatly appreciated by those in need. 

God bless. 

Lancaster-Depew Ministerium 
 

Our Lenten Services is being held on Wednesdays in 

Lent at Noon. The next service is March 26 at 

Lancaster Presbyterian Church. All are invited! 

Fish Fry Prep: April 3, 9:00 AM 

Seniors Gathering: April 3, 10:00 AM 

Healing Mass: April 3, 7:00 PM 

Fish Fry: April 4, 4:00 PM to 6:30 PM or sold out 

Parish Committee Meeting: April 2, 7:00 PM 

Mission & Evangelism Meeting: April 3, 5:30 PM 

One In Christ/Uno En Christo 

24th National Mission & Evangelism Workshop 
 

 

 

Registration materials and workshop information are 

now available for this year’s National Mission & 

Evangelism Workshop. It will be held from Friday, 

May 30 to Sunday, June 1 at St. Francis of Assisi 

Parish in Denver, CO. 
 

The deadline to reserve a hotel room at the 

guaranteed rate of $120 plus tax is Thursday, May 1, 

while the registration deadline is Tuesday, May 13. 

There is no fee for registration. Contact the parish 

office or visit www.sfdenver.org/mission-and-

evangelism if you or anyone you know are interested. 

Scholarship Available 
 

The Professional & Business Women of Polonia is 

accepting applications for a $1,500 scholarship for WNY 

women of Polish descent who are currently enrolled in 

college or university. The application can be obtained 

from pbwofpolonia.com, via an email to 

pbwofpolonia@gmail.com, or by letter to the 

Scholarship Chairperson, PO Box 298, Elma, NY 14059. 

The application deadline is March 31, and the 

scholarship will be awarded in May. 

 

http://www.sfdenver.org/mission-and-evangelism
http://www.sfdenver.org/mission-and-evangelism
mailto:pbwofpolonia@gmail.com


 


